
S.                                                          
 
Dear Parent/s 
 
 
 
 

I am writing to advise you of our annual event that we will be holding for our 
Y6 pupils, working in partnership with St Helens Chamber. We are hoping to 
gain support/ involvement from parents and governors. 
 
The event is a careers carousel and the purpose is for our pupils to meet and 
interview adults who are either employed or self-employed. This experience 
allows pupils the opportunity to explore the world of work, raise awareness of 
a broad range of employment sectors, education paths, skills and 
qualifications. 
 
The event is taking place on the morning of 27th June for approximately two 
hours  9.30-11.30.  The children in small groups will travel around the “careers 
carousel” asking questions about careers, life skills, qualifications etc. 
 
If you or the company you work for would allow you to support this event we 
would be hugely grateful. This event is a great way for our young people to 
explore the world of work and begin to explore careers that they may be 
interested in, in later life. 
 
Natalie Armstrong is our contact at St Helens Chamber and she will be 
organising the event on our behalf, if you can offer to support or would like to 
discuss it further please contact her on 01744 742 131 or by email at 
natalie.armstrong@sthelenschamber.com. 
 

 

Thank you for your support, 

 

Mrs R. Crolla 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

St Anne’s Y6 Careers 
Event.    27th June 2018 
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